From: onda tokiko RGN

Sent: 27 January 2020 09:47

To: Planning

Subject: the proposed work to the trees - 28A Glenilla Road, London NW3 4AM(Planning Acts 1990)

Dear Sir,

| am against them cutting the tree.

| feel the trees have been cut by bits in this area for last 40 years and losing the beautiful
scenery and atmosphere we used to have.

We have been comforted by trees, birds, squirrels etc.

Incidentally we have been spending a lot of money for conserving one big tree in front of
our house.

Why do they have to cut ?!

Best regards,

Tokiko



